
2800-S
Sponsor(s): House Committee on Capital Budget (originally sponsored
by Representatives Hunt, Alexander, Romero, Hankins, Murray,
Skinner, Woods, Reardon and Casada)

Brief Description: Removing the capital projects surcharge on
certain department of services for the blind vendors.

HB 2800-S - DIGEST

(DIGEST AS ENACTED)

Provides that, beginning July 1, 2003, the capital projects
surcharge does not apply to department of services for the blind
vendors who operate cafeteria services in facilities owned and
managed by the department of general administration; the department
shall consider this space to be a common area for purposes of
allocating the capital projects surcharge.


